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Jubillee Year of Hope
Prayer Stations are a great way to engage in prayer in a creative way.  

Last week, our prayer stations were around the theme of HOPE as part
of our engagement in celebrating the Jubilee year.

The children made doors, blew bubbles, held hands and lay their footprints - all with a
focus on Hope.

HOLY ROSARY RC PRIMARY
“I come that they may have life and have life to the full”

John: 10:10 Next Week
Week Beginning - 10th February 2025

Wednesday 12th
February @11.30am

Foundation Stage
Parent Lunch

  This week is Children's Mental Health Week and we have
had lots of activities in school.  The children have been

involved in breathing strategies to help them relax and also
gratitude activities to help them recognise the positive things

in life.

Children’s Mental Health Week

Learning With Parents

 

Attendance Bear

Each week in assembly,
we award our attendance
bear to the class with the

best attendance.
This weeks winners

were:
Year 3 

with 100%

This week we have launched our reading log with Learning with
Parents. The response has been phenomenal and it has been lovely to
see photographs of children reading and hear recordings.  Please be

reminded that if you cannot access it, let us know or contact Learning
with Parents directly. 

Wednesday 12th
February @ 3.15pm

Parent’s Evening

Thursday13th
February 

Safer Internet Day
We have external

professionals coming to
school to deliver assemblies
and workshops.  They will
be working with children

throughout the day.

Friday 14th February 
School closed for staff

Inset and half term
holidays begin.

Mrs Green has asked the children in
Key Stage 2 to do a survey to help

us find out what worries our
children have,  This will help us find
ways to help and access support for
our children in regards mental health

and emotional well-being.

Half Term
Please be reminded that school closes on Thursday 13th February at 3.15pm and re-

opens on Monday 24th February.


